AIQ Written Report for May 5, 2017 FCDC and May 5, 2017 College Council Meetings (Prepared by Mark Staller, AIQ Faculty Co-Chair)

The Accreditation and Institutional Quality Committee will hold its last Spring 2017 meeting on Tuesday, May 9th, from 3:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. in Library 215. Agenda items for this meeting include:

- Getting an update on the Accreditation process from Liz Rozell. (First drafts of the Self Evaluation Report sections were due to Liz and Jason Stratton on May 1.)
- Planning for the Summer Accreditation Institute in August. (The May Accreditation Institute has been cancelled.)
- Planning for the 2018-2020 Strategic Directions Report. (A new three-year Strategic Directions cycle kicks in Fall 2017.)
- Welcoming the new Faculty Co-Chair for AIQ, Jessica Wojtysiak. (Jessica will be completing years two and three of a three-year Co-Chair term.)

A final word from Mark Staller, outgoing AIQ Faculty Co-Chair:

I have greatly enjoyed working with Kate Pluta and Sonya Christian (and many others) on the Accreditation process this 2016-2017 academic year. Although I have to step down as faculty co-chair of AIQ for health reasons, I fully support and endorse the BC Accreditation process as it has been conceived and rolled out this year, and I think the BC Accreditation process is in very good hands. Liz Rozell and Jason Stratton are a great "dynamic duo" supervising the writing of the Self Evaluation Report, and Janet Fulks and Jessica Wojtysiak are working together to write an insightful, useful Quality Focus Essay (QFE) as part of the BC Accreditation process.